National Lottery Awards 2010 for Best Arts Title

Please vote now for Beaconhill Film Project   

call 08446867774 or log onto

www.lotterygoodcauses.org.uk/awards
 Pass this on through your social networking sites and other contacts 

Vote before mid day  13 August 2010

THANK YOU 

Getting exposure and recognition in the film industry is difficult for any emerging creative talent, but for young people with learning difficulties, it can seem like an unachievable dream. The Beacon Hill Film Project is a partnership between Beacon Hill Business & Enterprise College and Arpeggio Films.  Not only has the project given young people with disabilities in the North Tyneside area the chance to develop filmmaking skills, it has done so to great critical acclaim, with the finished films already having won several awards.

The seven-month project offered young people with severe learning difficulties and autism, a real opportunity. They were involved in the filmmaking process from conception through to the finished productions, receiving support and mentoring from professional filmmakers and Beacon Hill College staff along the way. The project offered workshops in which they were able to learn creative skills such as puppet and costume making, as well as learning to script, film and edit their own creative dramas.

Thanks to Lottery funding, the group was able to use high-quality equipment, employ industry professionals to work with the young people, and secure locations for the films. The grant also meant that the Beacon Hill Film Project could have its own premiere so that everyone involved could feel a real sense of achievement.

“Our aim was to redress stereotypes of young people with learning difficulties by engaging with their amazing ability to create uniquely imaginative characters and storylines,” says Will Sadler, Project Manager.  “The films are quite magical and profile the group as talented and entertaining young filmmakers with a lot to contribute.”

Connor Rathbone, who has Down’s Syndrome, found that the project really helped him develop his confidence and skills. By the end of the project, Connor had become the official set photographer and a regular camera operator. “Connor delighted us with his obvious flair for creativity and seemed to get a lot out of the experience,” says Will.

The project has already won two coveted film industry awards and the work has been aired on national television, being described by film critic Barry Norman as “enchanting.”

